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6. We provided advice to you in December 2018 on the affordability of your preferred
option. We advised you that, based on current cost estimates and other likely
regional investments, there would be a $1.25 billion shortfall in NLTF revenue at the
end of 30 years if the Wellington Region received only 10 percent of NLTF revenue
over the next 30 years.

7. We used modelling from the New Zealand Transport Agency (NZTA) and WCC to do
the analysis required to provide you with this advice. Since then, we have further
looked into this analysis and determined that the modelling assumed an increase of
approximately 12 cents per litre in petrol excise duty (PED) and an equivalent
increase road user charges (RUC) over the 30 year period.

8. We have done further analysis and determined that, to progress your preferred
approach for the first phase of LGWM, an increase of 20 cents per litre in PED and
an equivalent increase in RUC would be required over the next 30 years.
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